Page 1 of 1

Louie Azzolini

From: |ouie Azzolini

Sent:  Thursday, July 11, 2002 4:39 PM

To: Robin Johnstone (E-mail)

Ce: Joe Acorn

Subject: Report request Final Report No. 012-1436.5300

Robin, De Beers refers to this report in its response to IR 1.12.  "Golder
Associates Ltd., 2001. Snap Lake Diamond Project, Surface Engineering
Optimization Study, Geotechnical Factual Report. Final Report No. 012-
1436.5300 submitted to AMEC Simons Mining & Metals, dated

August 7, 2001." Robin, [ don't have it. Can you email it to me so [ can put

it onto the public register and provide it to GLL.
Thanks

LA

7/11/2002 -



